
FEBRUARY 22, 2010  HARVARD WATER COMMISSION MEETING NOTES 

Josh Gould,  Rick Dickson and Rich Nota met at 17:02 at the town highway barn. 
Agenda included Old Business, CDM Project and Current Projects. 
 
Old Business: 

 December 21st minutes reviewed; Josh motion to accept s amended, Rick 
seconded; Minutes approved. (Note – January 25th meeting had been canceled due 
to lack of attendees) 

 The Pond Rd. complaint was discussed and water service was questioned. Action 
Rich Nota to check bill payment status. 

 Unitarian Fellowship Building  Meter installed and service turned on. Item Closed 
 Mass highway- low sodium road salt applications for the Mass Ave/ Pond Rd area 

to reduce impact on TDS/chloride. Rick has received forms for evaluating 
program applicability. 

 Water rate review –Item turned over to Josh for review. 
 Install chemical injection pumps at wells. Awaiting 2010 schedule. 
 Emergency Plan – Plan delivered to commissioners – feedback by 3/15. 
 CDM Project – Report is in draft form and should be available soon. 
 Conflict of Interest Test Completion 

 
New Business: 

 Commissioner Curtis Hayes will not be standing for re-election. Rick and Josh to 
solicit town residents for this open position. 

 Jan 5th Selectmen’s meeting feedback. Five minute presentation of current events.. 
 Annual Report – Completed submittal to Town Administration  
 Rich Nota – No additional topics for discussion. 

 
Josh motion to adjourn, Rick seconded, Meeting closed at 18:12.  
Next Meeting scheduled for March 15th at 5pm – Town Highway Barn 
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